
9th June 2025 

Dear Applicant 

Our Ref: FOI 783 

Your request for information received on 27 May 2025 has been handled under the 

Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA). 

Request 

The company or organisation currently leasing the land to the rear of old Holywood 

Road as detailed by the maps attached.  

Our response 

The land to the rear of 311 Old Holywood Road, as delineated on the map you provided, 

was leased to the former Castlereagh Rural District Council (now within the Ards and 

North Down Council boundary) from 28th September 1973 for a term of 99 years. 

This concludes our response. 




